August 8, 2017
Dear Third Grade Families, 


Welcome to Third Grade! We hope you are enjoying the last days of summer. Get ready for an incredible year of school, where we will work really hard, have fun, and show our Donley PRIDE. We are tremendously excited about the opportunity to work with your children this year and help them reach their full potential.


We’re hoping we can get a jumpstart on the year before the first day gets here. At the end of the month, we’re planning on taking three days to meet with each student individually. Our goal is to get to know students a little, make them more comfortable in our classrooms, and give them an informal reading assessment to learn more about them as a reader. 


We will be scheduling meetings at different times on Thursday, August 24, Friday, August 25, Monday, August 28, and Thursday, August 31. Please see the blank schedule on the back of this letter and find two or three times that work for you and your child to spend about 30 minutes at Donley. If these days don’t work for you, we will work together to find an alternate time that works (please don’t reschedule vacations!). Shortly after class lists are posted, your child’s teacher will be calling to touch base with you and schedule a visit. There’s also a possibility that we will begin scheduling times through our joint email account donleythirdgrade@gmail.com, before lists are posted. If you have a day and times that work, you can email us, and we will put you on the schedule for your child’s teacher. 

Included with this letter are two other pieces of information for you. The first is a school supply list that shows what supplies your child will need this year in third grade as well as prices for those supplies at three different area stores. If you’d like to bring the supplies with you for your child’s visit and leave them in the classroom, please feel free to do so. Please remember, buying school supplies is not a requirement, but is greatly appreciated. Also, you will find a small request / assignment for the parents to complete and return at your earliest convenience.  

If you have any questions in the next couple of weeks, please do not hesitate to contact us. We will be spending lots of time at school during the next few weeks. Mrs. Darling’s email is Erika.Darling@elps.us and Mr. Robertson’s is Josh.Robertson@elps.us. This is going to be a great school year, and we can’t wait to get started! 

Sincerely, 

Erika Darling & Josh Robertson
